
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Urgent-NO Condominiums on HWY#27 and LANGSTAFF ROAD
Date: Friday, June 13, 2025 1:47:45 PM

 
From: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 1:42 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: Fw: [External] Urgent-NO Condominiums on HWY#27 and LANGSTAFF ROAD

 
 
 
 

From:
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2025 1:37 PM
To: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Christopher Cosentino
<Christopher.Cosentino@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Adriano Volpentesta <Adriano.Volpentesta@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Urgent-NO Condominiums on HWY#27 and LANGSTAFF ROAD
 
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine
any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please
use the Phish Alert Button.

> Good Afternoon Mr. Todd Coles;  Mr. Christopher Cosentino and Mr. Adriano Volpentesta;
>
> We ask you to please STOP and NOT have the High Rise Residential Condominium Buildings
at 5850 Langstaff Road in Woodbridge.
>
> This proposal must be stopped as it will cause traffic, congestion, devaluation of our
properties and bring crime to our community.
>
> We the residents of this Vaughan neighbourhood community are AGAINST any High Rise
Residential buildings as it will only bring increased traffic, crime, discomfort and anxiety to us
and to our community.
>
> Thank You for your attention to this important matter as this must be stopped and never to
be proposed or done ever again regarding ANY high rise residential condominium buildings
which this neighbourhood is against today and will always continue to be against always.
>
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> Angela and Agostino Augurusa.

Sent from my iPhone




